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Subject: Re: Mold Report Follow-up  
 
Hi, here's our response to your question about the scope of GAO mold 
study:  
 
When GAO receives a congressional request for a GAO review, we meet 
with the requester's staff during job design and reach agreement on the 
scope and methodology for the review. Considerations for the design of 
the review include the priorities of the requester, the amount of 
resources involved, and GAO's statutory audit and access authority. The 
GAO report on mold reflects the agreement we reached on this review.  
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Jury Finds "Toxic Mold" Harmed Oregon Family, 

Builder's Arbitration Clause Not Binding  

PRWeb (March 9, 2005) 
by Sharon Kramer  

Oregon City, OR - The case is a first in the Northwest to 
award personal injury damages to a family exposed to toxic 
mold in a newly built home. This verdict is significant 
because it holds construction companies responsible when 
they negligently build sick buildings... 

.... a national political think-tank, paid GlobalTox $40,000 to 
write a position paper regarding the potential health risks of 
toxic mold exposure. Although much medical research finds 
otherwise, the controversial piece claims that it is not 
plausible the types of illnesses experienced by the Haynes 
family and reported by thousands from across the US, could 
be caused by "toxic mold" exposure in homes, schools or 
office buildings.  

In 2003, with the involvement of the US Chamber of 
Commerce and ex-developer, US Congressman Gary Miller 
(R-CA), the GlobalTox paper was disseminated to the real 
estate, mortgage and building industries'associations. A 
version of the Manhattan Institute commissioned piece may 
also be found as a position statement on the website of a 
United States medical policy-writing body, the American 
College of Occupational and Environmental Medicine. 

 

 






